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I do NOT support HB2004!  Rank choice voting does NOT represent the will of the 

people.  It eliminates one person-one vote.  Changing to RCV would be VERY 

expensive and the citizens should not have to pay for something so 

unnecessary.  Oregon's AG has openly admitted that our current electronic voting 

systems are hackable; why would we want to provide the bad folks another avenue to 

hack our voting?  (The DMV was unable to prevent our information from being 

hacked.)  How can you expect that the RCV system would be safe from hacking and 

changing our votes?!  Additionally, this would make forensic auditing very difficult--if 

not impossible.  We need the ability to track the votes cast to verify elections, 

especially if the votes are close.  I am asking that you vote NO on this legislation.  A 

yes vote, in my opinion, is saying you want to hijack all of our votes so you can make 

it come out the way you want, instead of the wants of Oregonians.  I currently have 

very little faith in our elections, this bill being passed would destroy what little faith I 

have left. 


